
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are always looking for ways to involve Parents and Carers in 

the completion of the Early Years Foundation Stage Profile which 

is the document we keep on the progress that your child is making 

during their time with us.  

 

Often children say or do things that make us say “wow”, it might 

be by sharing a toy with another child without being prompted to 

do so, or by pointing out a number that they recognise or drawing 

and explaining a brilliant picture. We want you as Parents and 

Carers to let us know when your child does something that makes 

you say “wow”. You can do this by completing one of the attached 

“Wow Stars” and handing it to your child’s key worker.  

 

Please ensure that the notes are dated and try to include exactly 

what your child said/did so we know where best to use the 

evidence.  

 

We can’t wait to read the “wow” moments you have with your 

child! 

 

Many thanks in advance 

 

The EYFS Staff 

 


